From: Ron

To: Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov; John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org;
jim@oceanodunes.org

Subject: Oceano Dunes

Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 5:33:29 PM

To whom this may concern,

| am writing to you today to ask you to stand up for what is right. History has shown that the
Environmental groups such as the Sierra Club or Sierra Fund as well as angencies like our
Air Pollution Control District are not concerned about facts and/real science. Time and time
again the agenda at hand has been shown to be more the guide than scientific facts.
Recent reports or studies have shown the dust concerns purported by these
groups/agencies to be false. In actuality the air samples show quite the opposite from their
claims. The air tests show not the harmful silica as purported but rather plankton and
bacteria which is in stark contrast from their scare tactic reports.

It's another Public Health Scare red herring. The Sierra Club is famous for sue and settle
tactics as well as scare tactics. One only needs to look at the Forestry Management and
you will see the true mission of these groups/agencies. There is a reason we have such
large forest fires. Poor Management and who was it that caused it. We don't want them
dictating management policy for the dunes when history shows they are not at all concern
with what's best.

| am just asking you to please look beyond the agendas of these folks and study not just
the real facts but look at what is the driving force behind this. Joe public is starting to wake
up to the strategies and antics being used here and they aren't going to just stand by much
longer and watch everything get taken away.

Your honesty and integrity will be much appreciated in this case.

Sincerely,
Ron Decker
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